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Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 19, 2014 at 10:40 AM
To: Alice Torda <tordaa@hotmail.com>, Angie Parsons <aparsons2@nycap.rr.com>, Bill Meehan
<bilimeehan@hotmail.com>, David Shub <Shub@uamail.albany.edu>, Deborah Trees <TreesDE@aol.com>, Don Reeb
<donreeb@gmail.com>, Doug Smith <DSmIith293@nycap.rr.com>, Ellen Manning <ellenmanning1114@uverizon.net>, Janet
Reilly <kayaksO6@verizon.net>, Jim White <jwhite4461@aol.com>, Laura Barry <laurabarry@nycap.rr.com>, Paul
Haldeman <phaldema@nycap.rr.com>, Martha Harausz <mharausz@gmail.com>

Hi
7pm as usual--should take an hour---banners--park celebration--alleys--storm sewers--what else--you name it.

Don

Martha Harausz <mharausz@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 19, 2014 at 1:21 PM
To: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

Cc: Alice Torda <tordaa@hotmail.com>, Angie Parsons <aparsons2@nycap.rr.com>, Bill Meehan
<billmeehan@hotmail.com>, David Shub <Shub@uamail.albany.edu>, Deborah Trees <TreesDE@aol.com>, Doug Smith
<DSmith293@nycap.rr.com>, Ellen Manning <ellenmanning1114@verizon.net>, Janet Reilly <kayaksO6@verizon.net>, Jim
White <jwhite4461@aol.com>, Laura Barry <laurabarry@nycap.rr.com>, Paul Haldeman <phaldema@nycap.rr.com>

Don and all,
Unfortunately | will not be able to attend the meeting on the 24th. But | do have a couple of suggestions. First, we use a

single name for the event that is going to occure on Sept 20th. We should use the name, that | believe, was agreed on
by the committee that met last night, "McKownville Sidewalk Celebration”.

Secondly, it is my strong recomendation that only a report be given to the Board concerning the Sidewalk Celebration, no
real discussion is necessary. The committee that met last night has things well in hand and too many cooks do spoil the
stew. There is no sense in having a committee if they are not going to have control of the project. | believe it best if
Ellen and | fashion a report and deliver it to the Board to keep them informed. If there are suggestions from the Board
they can be brought back to the committee for its consideration.

As far as the pole banners go, | wonder what there is to discuss other than a general idea of where they should go. Itis
my understanding that selection of a design will occure after July 4th. So until then shouldn't we just wait. The design
and message selected might help decide where they should be placed.

There was a suggestion from the Sidewalk Celebration Committee that the banners be "unvailed" at the Sidewalk
Celebration. | don't know if that would work with whatever timetable we have but it was a suggestion that many people at

the meeting like.

An additional area of interest is what we know about the "Sheep in the Meadow" plan. By next Tuesday Ellen should
have a bit more info that | am sure the board will be interested in.

Finally, don't we need a name for "the Reservoir Park"?

Thanks for reading,
Martha

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2 &ik=f82ce864fd & view=pt&cat=banner&searc... 6/24/2014



